
COBB COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
1890 County Services Parkway 
Marietta, Georgia  30008-4014 
(770) 528-1600  •  Fax: (770) 528-1601

NOTICE TO MOST QUALIFIED FIRM 

Date:   May 29, 2025 

To:      Pedram Rahbar 

Re:     Oakdale Road Complete Streets Bridge Replacement at Buckner Road / 
 Project No. B2449/GDOT P.I. No. 0020669 

The Cobb County Department of Transportation would like to thank you for your 
response to the above RFQ.  The selection committee has completed their review and 
ratings of the submitted proposals for Phase II.   Pond and Company was selected as 
the most qualified firm.  On May 27, 2025, the Cobb County Board of Commissioners 
approved the recommended ranking of the three most qualified firms for engineering 
design of Oakdale Road Complete Streets Bridge Replacment project, and authorized 
negotiations for final scope of services and fees beginning with the top-ranked firm, 
Pond and Company.   

On behalf of the Selection Committee for the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 
referenced above, we congratulate you. 

Sincerely, 

COBB COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Michael Francis, PE 
Transportation Division Manager 
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